
Dana Riker
Yarmouth
LD 1750
I live in Yarmouth, Maine and I strongly support the interim use of the Berlin 
Subdivision corridor as a bike and pedestrian trail, as recommended by the Rail Use 
Advisory Council. My family and I are avid runners and cyclists and we have two 
small children who love to bike and scooter. It would be great to have access to a long
bike path in our community that connects us to other communities. My husband and I 
would absolutely commute by bike if this were available and therefore reduce our 
carbon footprint. We cannot express strongly enough our support for this trail!!


